
From: Thomas Dana [mailto:thomashdana@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, April 03, 2015 4:41 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject: Proposed Pembina Propane Export Terminal at T6 
  
 
Greetings, 
  
I am opposed to the proposed Pembina Propane Export Terminal at T6.  
  
There is something very wrong when a Canadian company wants to locate their propane export 
terminal in the United States. What I read into this is that they want to send their filth elsewhere 
so they can preserve an environmentally sound and clean reputation.  
  
If the propane export terminal is located at T6 in Portland, what comes next - LNG, crude oil, 
coal? This could well be the first domino to fall in the morphing of Portland from a green city to 
a dirty city.  
  
Please, let us not do this.  
  
Respectfully, 
  
Tom Dana 
 
1501 N Hayden Island Dr 
Unit 110 
Portland, OR 97217 
 


